
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 17, 1977 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 
Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Nora Lake 

Russell Sweetman 
Leonard Stubbs 
James Singer 
Ralph Spencer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the one bid received for the proposed improvement 
to be made to Ambridge Road and Rolling Oak Drive. Discussion followed 
as to whether to accept this bid or rebid for the job to be completed in 1978. 
Mr. Schab pointed out the fact that the Finke Construction Company will 
complete the job this year or next spring (depending on the weather) at the 
bid price, if this bid is accepted. Mr. Singer expressed concern with the 
esthetics of repairing concrete streets with asphalt. Mr. Schab reviewed 
the advantages of asphalt vs concrete. Mr. Kenning and Mr. Schab recorrmended 
that Council accept this lone bid from the Finke Construction Company. The 
necessary legislation to be considered during the Council Meeting to follow. 

As reconmended by Mr. Kenning, Council concurred that Centerville pay 
to Montgomery County the residential waste disposal charge as previously 
calculated through April, 1976, and that Mr. Kenning continue with negotiations 
to pay Centerville 1 s portion for the first half of 1977. 

Appro~L-
Mayor of the City of' Centerville, 
Ohio 

Marilyn Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


